

www.rrlib.net

138 South Main Street Lexington, VA 24450 Julie Goyette, Director Phone: 540-463-4324 Fax: 540-464-4824 jgoyette@rrlib.net

March 13, 2020

Dear friends and patrons of Rockbridge Regional Library System:

Given the state of emergency declared by Governor Northam regarding the spread of COVID-19, Rockbridge Regional Library System staff are taking steps to minimize contact with the virus.

Though all locations are open, patrons and visitors are encouraged to practice social distancing by limiting close contact with other patrons and library staff. Patrons may call ahead to meet a staff member outside the library for requested items. We ask that patrons return their library materials in the book drops outside all locations.

When possible, we ask that patrons make payments on their accounts online with a credit or debit card via the library website at <a href="https://www.rrlib.net">www.rrlib.net</a>.

Effectively immediately and through March 31, meeting rooms, including study rooms and conference rooms, are closed to the public. Library classes, workshops, and programs for adults are also suspended. At a minimum, children's soft toys and puppets and coloring activities are unavailable through March 31.

No donations of books and other materials will be accepted before April 1.

Please call the library for information regarding services, resources and other information:

Lexington & Bookmobile	540-463-4324
Bath	540-839-7286
Buena Vista	540-261-2715
Glasgow	540-258-2509
Goshen	540-997-0351

Sincerely

∕Julie Govette